
        Washington PTO Calendar 
        2025-2026 

 

September 
Wednesday, 9/3 

Papa Murphy’s Pizza Fundraiser! 

3409 Main Street Location Only 
 

Popcorn Friday 9/12 
 

Monday, 9/15 @ 5:15PM  

PTO Meeting 

Washington School Library/hybrid 

Pizza + Meet and Greet 5-5:15 
 

Wednesday, 9/24 4-9pm 

Noodles and Company Fundraiser! 

 

October 
Popcorn Friday, 10/10 

 

Monday, 10/20 @ 5:15PM  

PTO Meeting 

Washington School Library 

 

November 
Thursday, 11/6 4-10pm 

Polito’s Pizza Night Fundraiser! 
 

Popcorn Friday, 11/14 

 

December 
Monday, 12/8  

@ 5:15PM 

PTO Meeting 

Washington School 

Library 
 

Wednesday, 12/10  

4-8pm 

Taco Johns Fundraiser! 
 

Popcorn Friday, 12/12 

 

January 
Popcorn Friday, 1/9 

 

Tuesday, 1/20 5-8pm 

Culver’s Fundraiser! 

5346 US-10 Location Only 

We will need volunteers! 

 

February 
Tuesday, 2/3 4:30-8pm 

Rocky Rococo Fundraiser! 
 

Monday, 2/9 @ 5:15PM 

PTO Meeting 

Washington School Library 
 

Popcorn Friday, 2/13 
 

March 
Popcorn Friday, 3/13 

 

April 
Popcorn Friday, 4/10 

 

Monday, 4/13 @ 5:15PM 

PTO Meeting 

Washington School Library 

 

May 
Monday, 5/11 @ 5:15PM  

PTO Meeting – Officer 

Elections 
Washington School 

Library 
 

Popcorn Friday, 5/22 
 

Race for Education, TBA 

  



 

What does the PTO do for Washington Elementary? 

The PTO’s mission unites parents and teachers to support all of Washington’s 

students. We accomplish our goals by fundraising throughout the school year and then 

allocating those funds directly to student, staff, and building needs and activities.  

What does that look like? Last 

year Washington’s parents and 

community helped us raise more 

than $23,000. That money supported 

teachers by purchasing classroom 

supplies and catering staff meals. 

Most benefits went directly to 

students, as we bought everything 

from books and safety equipment to 

pumpkins and caterpillars. Our 

largest expense was paying for all 

field trip transportation, lowering 

costs for Washington families and 

ensuring access to fun and 

educational trips for every student. 
 

 

What’s in store for this school year?  

Our goal for the ’25-26 school year is to make the PTO bigger and better than ever.  

Of course we’ll continue purchasing classroom supplies, funding grade level grants, 

and paying for field trip transportation – providing all the support we do every year. But 

we have some bigger ideas too:  

• Music risers, so we don’t have to borrow from other schools to host concerts.  

• Sound dampening panels to control the chaos in the cafeteria.  

• Playground equipment and better storage for students to enjoy recess more.  

• Would anyone like a Tom Pease concert at Washington? 

To do more we need more help: Do you have an idea for a fundraiser?  We want 

to hear it. Love decorating, event planning, or are you handy fixing things? Join us to 

grow and improve our family nights or make race for education better than ever. 

 

How do I join the PTO?  

The PTO is free and open to all Washington Tiger families 

and staff. Joining the PTO is as easy as showing up – whatever 

that looks like for you and your busy schedule. Attending 

meetings is the best way to be heard, but we’re always 

looking for event volunteers if you only have an evening or 

two to give. Scan the QR code to follow us on Facebook! 

PTO ’24-25 Spending Breakdown 

 

 


